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....Two weeks later, on June 28, 1961, Lt. Colonel Gasiewicz, Colonel Gorman, 
Airman Berlett, Captain Fiege, and civilian attorney Samuel C. Borzilleri, who 
represented Fiege and Berlett’s interests, arrived in Washington to meet with 
officials at the Treasury. According to Fiege, one agent who represented the U.S. 
Treasury said, “This sounds like Noss stuff.” The other Treasury agent present 
immediately said, “Shut up!” During the meeting, one of the agents, thought to be 
Secret Service Agent Lilburn “Pat” Boggs, told Fiege and Berlett that the 
government would never allow either one of them to have the gold. 


